
Newsletter– 20th January 2023 

Our school value this term is RESILIENCE. 

The next school holiday: School will close on Friday 10th February for the 

Spring half term. We will reopen on Monday 20th February.  

Reminder: We have a coffee morning at 9am-10am every Friday for parents. Please join us!  

ECO COUNCIL UPDATES:  

Our eco committee have completed an eco-review in school and decided on the 3 areas 

we are going to work on as a school this year.   

Our new eco topics are: 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be keeping you updated throughout the rest of the year on the work we are         

doing via our newsletter and the school website.  Mrs Bowie and Miss Fisher are very 

proud of the work the eco committee are doing this year! 

Please make sure that all children have a good bedtime routine at home and make sure they 

are getting enough sleep. This means that when they get to school, they will feel fresh and 

ready to learn. If your child does not have a good bedtime routine, they find it difficult to       

concentrate in lessons because they are too tired. It is also important that your child has           

breakfast before they start school as this sets them up well for the rest of the day. We do have 

a breakfast club running in school every morning, please phone the school office for more           

information.  

LATES: Please make sure that you bring your child to school on time every day. The gates 

are open from 8:40am and your child must be in school for 8:45am. Thank you 

THANKYOU! A big thank you to all our parents for their understanding  whilst the weather has 

been challenging. Hopefully we can go back to the normal drop/pick up locations as of next 

week. Again, your understanding is always appreciated.  


